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Cabin construction is underway!  Dog Creek Park will soon be home to one of the most unique 
camping cabin designs in the Midwest.  Located amid prime hunting ground and pristine prairie 
landscape along Iowaôs state Glacial Trail Scenic Byway, these cabins are sure to draw the       
attention of visitors from throughout the region. 
 
The two bins went up in a hurry at the end of July.  It was exciting to see the immediate progress.  
The next steps in the process will take a bit longer.  The interiors of the cabins have begun to be 
framed.  Ultimately, each of the bins will include a kitchen, living area, bathroom and bedroom 
on the lower level.  A spiral staircase will lead to the second level where there will be two        
additional bedrooms.  Each of the cabins will sleep between 12-16 people.  An upper balcony 
deck will provide a scenic view of the lake from each perspective. 
 
The Conservation Board has set the rental price for the cabins at $130/night for Sunday through 
Thursday, $150/night for Friday, Saturday and holidays and $875 for a weekly rate.  There will 
be a two night minimum stay and a two week maximum stay.   
 
You can expect continued updates as the project progresses.  A media day is being planned as 
soon as the interior framing is completed.   It is anticipated that tentative rentals will be taken  
following this event for dates beginning in mid-June of 2017.   
 

Watch for more information to be released! 



Vision for the Future 
 

Where have we come from and where will we go?  It all comes down to vision! 
 
When we look at the OôBrien County Conservation Board system, 
we have many past visionaries to thank for the path of progress 
that we are on.  For example, enterprising citizens Hugh Dealy, 
Ferd Holms and George Harris conceived of the idea to build a 
dam in the area of Mill Creek Park in 1912.  Their sense of vision 
and willingness to take a chance on an idea brought about one of 
the most popular parks in the area.  Through the years, other ideas 
such as camping cabins, modern concession stand, lodge            
renovation, handicap fishing dock, fishing jetties, camping pads, 

and more have been conceived of and accomplished at the park.  This year was probably one of the 
busiest ever at Mill Creek.  The cabins and campgrounds were full throughout the summer.  The 
beach was packed every day, and the concession stand business was outstanding. 
 
This year the Prairie Heritage Center celebrates its 10th anniversary.   
The idea of an education center was first brought to the board by Darwin 
Koenig more than ten years prior to the building construction.  Many   
visionaries and supporters have brought to reality this hub for              
environmental education and outdoor exploration that is used by more 
than 12,000 people each year. 

 
The desire and determination to accomplish great things for the future 
has not ended.  Whether it is the new bin shaped camping cabins at Dog 
Creek Park, the new shooting shelters at the Sheldon Shooting Range, or 
the upcoming Floating Island at Mill Creek Park, the OôBrien County 
Conservation Board and Staff is dedicated to continuing to dream big 
and accomplish great things for the future of the visitors to and residents 
of OôBrien County. 
    

      Terry Boltjes, Director 
òYou are not here merely to make a living.  You are here in order to enable the 

world to live more amply, with greater vision, with a finer spirit of hope and 

achievement.   You are here to enrich the world. ò     Woodrow Wilson  
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